
 

 

Our protocols remain unchanged 

As most restrictions lift in England we would like to reassure you that our procedures to keep you 

safe at Devonshire House remain unchanged,. 

We continue to: 

 ask patients to wear a face mask at the practice 

 take patients' temperature on arrival 

 ask patients to wait in their car or outside on arrival 

 

Introducing Balraj Sidhu 

We are delighted to welcome Specialist Prosthodontist Balraj Sidhu to our 

team of Devonshire House Specialist Dentists. Bal brings with her a wealth 

of experience and looks forward to meeting patients at our main practice at 

Queen Edith's Way, Cambridge 

 

 

We appreciate that there is currently a longer wait for appointments than usual especially for 

hygiene appointments. We ask you to kindly bear with us during this time where demand is high. 

We're now on YouTube 

As well as following us on Facebook and Twitter, you can now subscribe to our channel on 
YouTube and watch video testimonials from our patients. 

We hope you choose to join us on our social media by following or subscribing to receive instant 

updates on our latest news. 

Kind regards 

Julian, Ian, Wail and Cyrus 

The Devonshire House Specialist Clinical Directors 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                               

https://www.facebook.com/DevonshireHouseDental
https://twitter.com/DevHouseDental
https://www.devonshirehousedental.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9Tdkbx8LVKMidNXs8i7Isw

